
Key dates under results dates: 

15 August 2024 – GCE, LIBF and BTEC Level 3 

8:30 am – results can be collected from the Library 

22 August 2024 – GCSE, BTEC Level 2 and Entry Level 

8:30 am – Year 11 students can collect results from the Library 

9:00 am – Year 10 students can collect results from the Library 

On both days any results that are not collected by 11:00 am, will be sent, by First Class post, to the 

home address that we have on our database, unless you have given us an alternative address. 

Results will be given to the student only. If another person is collecting the results, the student must 

provide them with a signed letter giving permission and naming the person that will be collecting. 

The nominated person that is collecting must present his or her own ID on the day. 

Appealing your examination results – can the order form be added to this section? 

If you are unhappy with your result or if you feel it has been marked incorrectly, you can request 

that the exam board review the marking of your script. 

You will need to discuss this with the Examinations Officer, you need to be aware that reviewed 

marks and grades can be higher, lower or remain the same. There is a fee; however, this would be 

reimbursed if your grade is changed as an outcome of the review. 

Further guidance regarding fees and deadlines can be found on the attached post results order form 

 


